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CIRCULAR 

DAVPS/AV-IV/CIR/23-24/19               Date: 19.08.2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings! 

Kindly note down the following schedule –  

1. Practical Exams will commence from 4th September. 

2. The school will be conducting the half yearly examination  from 11th September 

onwards. 

3. We shall be working under modified timings from 11th September to 23rd  

September,2023 during examination for class III to XII. The school will function 

from 8:00 am to 11:45 am for the students during examination. School transport is 

available.  

4. School will have usual timing 8:00 am to 2:05 pm from 25th Sept.  

5. In between exam, it is a preparatory leave from 11th Sept. 2023.    

6. Any emergency during the exams has to be intimated itself to the school by the 

parents. Please don’t send your child to school if he/she is not well even during exam.   

7. Medical Certificate & application will not be accepted without parents’ signature and 

intimation about leave has to be well in time otherwise child will be marked absent.  

8. Datesheet is also on the school website www.davashokvihar.in  

9. According to examination bye-laws, child should not write anything on the question 

paper, if written then the paper would be cancelled as per CBSE guidelines.  

10. Students are not allowed to wear fancy items. (Expensive watches, chain,Punjabi 

kada, etc.) Sikh students can wear with due permission of an incharge.   

11. Parents should keep a track of persons with whom their children are chatting to and 

which site they are browsing along with online games to protect their child from cyber 

bullying.   

12. Mobiles, Bat, Balls, two or four wheelers except bicycle not allowed for students. It 

will be confiscated.   

13. Whenever you are entering school premises you all are requested to submit mobiles at 

guard room for safety & security of student.  

14. We'd like to remind everyone of our commitment to a tobacco-free environment. Let's 

join hands in saying NO to tobacco to ensure a healthier and safer atmosphere for our 

school community. 

15. Clear your fee dues before the examination begins. 

Ms. Kusum Bhardwaj 

Principal   
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